COA MEETING MINUTES
JULY 21, 2020

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Frank Froment at 1:00 p.m.

Present: Rebecca Sommer-Petersen, Frank Froment, Carol Pike, Judie Tate, Tony
Stavely, Ted Thornton, Suzanne McGowen, Jim Whitcomb and Betty Whitcomb.

Minutes: Ted made a motion to accept minutes as read with corrections made to Frank and
Becky’s Names. Seconded by Carol. Motion passed.

Treasurer: Ted made a motion to accept Treasurer’s
Report as read. Seconded by Judie. Motion passed.

Guest Visitor: Pam Eldridge spoke on the fund raising. Bottle recycle has brought in $2200.
She is looking for someone to help with this. She also talked about having the Friends group
help with this. Suggestions were made to put an article in the Next Door asking for people that
would like to help with this.

New Member: Saralynn Allens name was suggested as a new Board member. Frank said he
would call her and explain the board to her.

Activities: We are having 6 — 10 people for Healthy Bones. Yoga, Brown Bag and boxes are all
going well.

Meeting was adjorned at 2:15 P. M. Motion was made by Sue and seconded by Jim.

Respectfully Submitted,

Judie Tate



